Oyster Creek (DN 50-219)

MEMO TO FILE THRU D, L. CAPHTON, SENIOR REACTOR INSPECTOR

Tvo separate telephone calls were received from State of New Jersey
representativesas follows:

(1) John Russo =~ Department of Radiation Protection on 5/30/74.

(2) Charles Amato - currently on a leave of absence and contacted by
State of New Jersey for follow up on 5/31/74.

Subject of discussion was penetration failure ."Oynter Creek. A Commiseioner
(Bardine) was concerned about the leakage. The State was misinformed and under
the impression that 0.C. shutdown on 5/29/74 as a result of the failure.

1 turned this around and discussions were ended low key.
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